
AMA>< EXPLORATION, INC. 
A SUBSIDIARY DF AMAX INC. 

1707 COLE BOULEVARD • GOLDEN, COLORADO BD4D1 • [3D3) 234-SD2D • TELEX: 45-558 

LAW DEPARTMENT 

Mr. Ellis Hammett 
Minerals Management Service 
345 Middlefield Road 
Menlo Park, California 94025 

December 7, 1982 

Re: Revised Geothermal Drilling Permits 
for McCoy Unit Wells Nos. 36-7 and 26-8 

Dear Mr. Hammett: 

Enclosed are revised geothermal drilling permits and plats 
showing well locations for the subject wells. Please dis­
regard the original geothermal drilling permits which were 
filed with your office on November 10, 1980. 

Very truly yours, 

JE/ac 
cc: Bernie Moroz 
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